Bringing the fight to your Provincial Minister of Health


[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear Friends of the Catholic Civil Rights League (CCRL),

Please see the attached form letter addressed to your provincial minister of health. Please do take the time to read it and make changes as you see fit. Please do identify yourself by name and address and send it via postal mail and email.
 
Whereas all of the media attention is now on Ottawa regarding the report of the Special Joint Committee, we must also focus our attention on the provinces as they regulate hospitals and doctors, not the federal government. 

It is the provinces that can try to compel healthcare workers to violate their consciences regarding assisted suicide and euthanasia. It is the provinces that can try to force Catholic hospitals to accept a regime of death on demand.
 
Action has to be taken at the provincial level, because the federal government cannot force it if the provinces do not want to participate in this compulsion to participate and compulsion to refer those who wish to be killed. On the other hand, should the federal government back off, the provinces can still forge onward with these proposed aspects of assisted suicide and euthanasia that violate the consciences of physicians. 

This is why we must also bring the fight right now to the provinces.
 
Join us!
 
Christian Domenic Elia, PhD
Executive Director
Catholic Civil Rights League (CCRL)
celia@ccrl.ca
